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Upcoming 

Events 

November  1st:                         

SWC meeting at  

7:30 pm at the Solon 

Senior Center  

          

    

 President:  Roger 

 Program:    Lisa  

 Refreshments:  Lisa 

               

 Next Board   

     Meeting: 

November 16th at 

Wendy’s house. 

  

    
 

   The Solon  

Women’s Club 

November, 2011                        Solon, Ohio  

President’s MessagePresident’s MessagePresident’s MessagePresident’s Message    

   As we close the doors to summer and open them 
to winter, it’s time to think about Thanksgiving, and 
then Christmas and Hanuka. Burr!  
   Don't forget to bring your donations of warm 
socks for Care Alliance. Carolyn and I 

will take them downtown after the December meeting. 
Also, don't forget to fill your stockings for the Boatsie’s 
Boxes project for our servicemen and servicewomen. 
Bring your stockings or check to the November 1st 
meeting.  (See the article on the next page for more in-

formation.)  
  We have a program this month by Lisa Newburger 
entitled "Suicide Prevention is No Joke". It is sure to 
be good.                         - Roger 

NOVEMBER MEETING FOR SOLON WOMEN’S CLUB 

NOVEMBER 1, 2011, 7:30PM AT THE SOLON SENIOR CENTER 

  Lisa Newburger will be presenting “Suicide Prevention is Not a Joke” on November 
1st.  This is an important program that can save lives. It is about how we communi-
cate with our loved ones.  You will be able to identify the signs of clinical depression 
that lead to suicide presented in a humorous manner as a way to decrease the audi-

ence’s discomfort with this topic. 

   Our presenter, Lisa Newburger, L.I.S.W.-S is a masters level social worker and a 
SWC member who provides humorous programs on topics people don’t want to talk 
about. These include suicide prevention, end-of-life decision making and bullying. 
Her company, Discuss Directives, LLC has developed a product line called 
Heart2Hearts™ which  helps to start these difficult conversations. To see samples of 

these products, please visit www.discussdirectives.com. 

    

     Please join us for an entertaining and  
educational experience. 

 

Solon SamplerSolon SamplerSolon SamplerSolon Sampler    

 



NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU,  
   HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU, ... 

                          NOVEMBER 17        ALLISON BASHIAN AND CATHY WYERNOVEMBER 17        ALLISON BASHIAN AND CATHY WYERNOVEMBER 17        ALLISON BASHIAN AND CATHY WYERNOVEMBER 17        ALLISON BASHIAN AND CATHY WYER    

                                                                            Wishing Everyone a HAPPY FALL SEASON !                                                           

----Cathy Wyer, Sunshine Chair                                                              

WINTER IS COMING! WINTER IS COMING! WINTER IS COMING! WINTER IS COMING! It is time for the members of the Solon Womens Club 

to collect warm socks for Care Alliance. Roger and Carolyn will be taking the 

socks down to Care Alliance after our December meeting.  You may bring the 

socks to the November and  December meetings.  Please keep the price tags 

and give them to the club so that we can get the credit for the donation.                                          

Thank You!Thank You!Thank You!Thank You!    

        Roger and CarolynRoger and CarolynRoger and CarolynRoger and Carolyn    

Boatsie's Boxes 
Please see the next page for a flyer that Wendy received from Boatsie's 

Boxes.  This project is designed to brighten the holidays for our troops in 

Iraq and Afghanistan  by donating much-needed items overseas to them.  Please bring 

your collected/purchased items to the November Meeting.  Please let Wendy know if you have any 

questions.                                              

                                                             -  Wendy Sturick 



 

 



Picture Gallery 

Top left:  Raj gave a presentation about Egypt at our October meeting. 

Top right:  OFWC President-Elect Corky Nosek gave a presentation on Club Reports at the LED Fall Conference in 

Port Clinton. 

Around Town... 
   Ethan Newburger, the son of Lisa Newburger, is performing in The Solon 

High School show of To Kill A Mockingbird. He will be playing the role of Jem 

on Nov. 17, 2011 at 7:30 p.m. and on November 20, 2011 at 2 p.m.  It is double casted and 

only 150 seats are being sold for this production. Ethan was very creative in convincing his 

family to let him audition for this show. He went on Facebook and asked Solon High School students how they have 

been able to handle honors classes and be in a show. He then printed out these testimonials and presented them to 

his parents. They had no chance but to allow him to audition. Little did they know he would get the child lead. For 

tickets, call 440-349-6249. 

 

 

 

   The Solon Philharmonic Orchestra will open their 2011-2012 season on 

Sunday, November 20th at 3:00 pm at The Solon Center for the Arts.  High-

lights of the concert include Swan Lake by Tchaikovsky, Hungarian Rhapsody by Liszt, Fin-

landia by Sibelius, and Lullaby by Gershwin.  Tickets are $10 for adults and $8 

for seniors and students.  It is sure to be an exciting concert.  Look for Marilyn 

leading the second violins. 


